From: Donna Hodge

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: C & H Hog Farms, Permit 5264-W
Date: Thursday, April 06, 2017 1:25:58 PM

Please do not allow this permit. I no longer live in AR but Buffalo River is known by many from other
states as a wonderful place to visit. Now | would be afraid to recommend it to anyone with the river
quality and safety and what's being dumped into it.

Thanks,
Donna Hodge
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